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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

PTA News 

We hope your children enjoyed last week’s       

discos, which raised £450 for school funds!  

The online booking and payment system for       

the Infant disco was a success, especially as it         

was the first time we’ve done things this way.         

We will definitely be using online forms and        

payment again for future events.  

One important thing to note is that the online         

consent form must always be completed by       

the deadline, as this creates the register for        

the event. If the form isn't submitted, then        

unfortunately, a child can’t be included. This is        

especially important for events running     

straight after school. If you encounter any       

problems using or accessing the forms, please       

get in touch at fhpspta@gmail.com and we’ll       

do our best to help. 

Spring term diary dates: 

Bags2School collection: Tuesday, 5th March 

https://bag2school.com/what-we-collect 

Infant Chill Out: Thursday 14th March      

(3.30–5.00 pm); film TBC 

Junior Chill Out: Friday 15th March (3.30–5.30       

pm); film TBC 

Mother’s Day present room: Wednesday 27th      

March, over lunchtime 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Running Club 

Running club would like to give the children an         

end of term treat - a small biscuit. Please talk          

to Mrs Read, Mrs Hollins or Mrs Cooke if you          

do not want your child to receive these.  

Key Stage 2 drop off 

Whilst we do appreciate that goodbyes are       

sometimes tough, we also need to make sure        

that our children are safe on arrival. Please, if         

your child is in Key Stage 2 say goodbye to          

them on the playground and let them come in         

by themselves. There is an ever increasing       

volume of parents coming into the corridor of        

a morning, if you need to bring something for         

your child that they may have forgotten please        

take to the office.  

Guitar Lessons 

Our resident guitar teacher, Mr Cory, may have        

some available slots for the forthcoming school       

term. If your child is interested in learning the         

guitar, please contact Mr Cory via email at        

jimmypagefans@hotmail.com. Please note   

that if you have already joined a waiting list,         

then your child will be the first to be offered          

lessons. Please include:- pupils name,     

parent/guardian name, school name, lesson     

duration requirements (15min - £8 per session,       

30min - £16 per session), home telephone       

number & mobile phone number. 

 

 

 



Lunchtime Appeal 

The Midday supervisors would love any      

donations of small cars of vehicles for the        

younger children to play with at lunchtime. If        

you have any that you are well to give to us           

please hand in to the office.  

Contacts for staff 

A reminder of these: 

We would always prefer that you talk to us         

face to face, however we do appreciate that        

this isn’t always possible. To reduce the       

amount of emails coming into the office       

account and ensure that you get a personal        

response we have decided to provide you with        

teachers’ email addresses and why you might       

contact them. You can expect to get a reply         

when reasonably possible and within 48 hours.       

Please only email during the working week​.       

Your emails will not be answered over the        

weekend. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Email address Nature of 
contact 

office@fenstanton.cambs.sch.uk 

  

Admin, 

dates, 

events, 

general 

queries 

head@fenstanton.cambs.sch.uk 

  

Leadership 

enquiries 

lcooper@fenstanton.cambs.sch.uk and  

ksnooke@fenstanton.cambs.sch.uk 

  

Enquires or  

concerns 

about key  

stage 2  

children 

(years 3,4,5  

and 6) 

hsumner@fenstanton.cambs.sch.uk Enquiries or  

concerns 

about 

children in  

Years 1 and   

2 

nthompson@fenstanton.cambs.sch.uk 

and kperry@fenstanton.cambs.sch.uk 

  

Enquiries or  

concerns 

about 

Reception 

children 

mbyrne@fenstanton.cambs.sch.uk SEND 

enquiries 

 

Thank you for your continued support and co- 

operation. 

Kind regards, 

Claire Worth, 

Headteacher 


